
 

 

 
 
  
 

 

                                    14.12.2020 

 

NOTICE 
 

All the newly admitted students of B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. 1st 
Semester classes of our College (Session: July to December, 
2020) are hereby informed that class-wise/subject-wise 
‘Whats App’ group have been opened for them (Separate 
group for Hons. and General papers/course) for joining online 
classes and other communication purposes. 
 

 A link of each of the group is uploaded in our college 
website (in ‘Admission Notice 2020-21’ under ‘Notice Board’ 
section). 
 

 All of the concerned students are directed to go through 
our website and enter their ‘Whats App’ number in the 
respective group/groups within 15.12.2020 positively as online 
classes will likely to be started on and from 16.12.2020  
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